
Dothill Primary School  

 

Reminder 

 

 

We would love for you to join us 

 

On Monday 28th November 

 

At 2:30pm 

 

For our Open Afternoon 

 

Gates at the front and back of the school will open for you to make your way to your child’s 

classroom.  Your child will then share their books with you. 

Once you have finished looking at the books you are free to take your children home. 

The session will end at 3:15, so please arrive in time!! 

We look forward to seeing you all 😊 

 

 


